From: Steven Radke

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2013 12:37 AM

To: Heckman, Lee

Subject: Applicant Request for Postponement - 1201 Robert E Lee - Sunflower

Lee,

Please be advised that this email is to confirm our request for postponement on this hearing to the June 27th, 2013 Council date. As evident in the minutes of our Planning Commission hearing, potential environmentally sensitive features onsite have now come to surface.

We believe that it is in the best interest of all parties involved to work through these concerns, whether relevant or not to the nature of our zoning request, so that precise and accurate information can be directed to all involved.

We appreciate Council's willingness to consider our postponement in hopes that it will allow us time to effectively respond to these new concerns and work diligently to address them within the neighborhood.

Should you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Best,

Steven Radke Principal VRI 512.626.8645